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Traffic pattern changes to impact travel along the  

I-2/I-69C Pharr Interchange corridor this week 

June 11, 2024 

 

PHARR – Traffic pattern changes scheduled for the I-2/I-69C Pharr Interchange Project corridor 

could impact travel for commuters this week and this weekend, in San Juan, Pharr, and McAllen. 

 

 Beginning this Wednesday, June 12, the eastbound I-2 exit ramp to Stewart Road, in 

San Juan, will permanently close. 

 

 On Saturday, June 15th, by 8 a.m., a new westbound entrance ramp to access the I-2 

main lanes will open between Jackson Road and Jackson Avenue, in McAllen. 
 

 Soon thereafter, the existing westbound I-2 entrance ramp between Jackson Avenue and 

McColl Road, in McAllen, will permanently close. 
 

 On Sunday, June 16th, by 6 a.m., the Edinburg-to-McAllen flyover lanes, in Pharr, will 
connect directly to the current I-2 westbound main lanes. 

 

 The existing westbound I-2 entrance ramp just west of Sugar Road, in Pharr, will close 
temporarily. A new entrance ramp is expected to open in this area in August. 

 
All dates and times for the scheduled changes are tentative and subject to change. 
 

For more information, contact TxDOT Public Information Officer Ray Pedraza via email at 
raymond.pedraza@txdot.gov or (956) 279-5486. 

 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state. 
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